
Submitter: Joseph Kerner 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Human Services 

Measure: HB4079 

Is it not clear? Have you not seen the benefits of direct financial support to 

Oregonians in need? 

 

It's about time to end the "trickle down" mentality and move forward!  

 

Giving the people a financial value who otherwise would be valueless gives 

opportunity to those critically in need of support. This WILL open up aid to families in 

need and those suffering on the streets. 

 

It is time to pave a new road forward! A road that will bring about prosperity to 

everyone including those who need it the most. 

 

Thank you for reading. Thank you for understanding. 


